
 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

We are actively seeking to commence a breakfast club within St 

Marks Primary school at the start of the new School term in 

January 2020. The club will run from 8am to 8.45/9am 

(dependent on when school day starts) from the dining hall. The 

cost of the service is £3.95 per session and £3.50 for siblings. If 

you are using the service for the full week the cost is £3.50 per 

session. The service will offer a range of cereals, toast or 

healthy snacks and drinks and the children will have the 

opportunity to join in activities/games in the morning.  

 

The service can be booked on a contract basis with set days each 

week or alternatively you can book your child on an ad hoc 

basis (contact us to discuss). We wish to provide a flexible 

service and will endeavor to provide a place to your child. 

Places cannot be guaranteed if they are ad hoc and confirmation 

will only be given at time of booking.  

 

Please get in touch as soon as possible if you are interested in 

our service and we will send our booking and registration forms 

to you for completion. 

 

If you require any further information please do not hesitate to 

contact us. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Gayle Watt & Shona Carse 

Tel: 07453320431 Shona 

Tel: 07921787889 Gayle 

 

 

bishoptonoutofschoolcare@outlook.com 
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